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Statement of Attorney General Luther Strange Regarding 

Jefferson County Bankruptcy 
 

(Montgomery) – “The job of the Attorney General’s Office is to 
represent the sewer system ratepayers, and we will diligently review any 
rate structure proposed during the bankruptcy proceedings to ensure that 
rates are just and reasonable.” 
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